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News Letter - Nmeer 24
23rd March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we are recipients of a generous donation from L J
Cadbury Fund following a successful bid for the redesign and refurbishment of both
schools' libraries. We look forward to sharing the developments with children, staff and
parents as we progress with this exciting project.

On Monday and Tuesday this week pupils and staff came to school in their 'sporty' gear to
raise money for Sport Relief, They took part in a ‘Basket Ball Shoot-a -thon', whole school
aerobics, running, jumping and a whole host of other physical activities. The children really
enjoyed the days and hopefully we will have raised lots of money for this good cause. We
will let you know in due course how much we have raised.

On Thursday Sycamore performed their class assembly all about books! The children spoke
confidently and clearly and sang and danced beautifully. Well done to all the children and
adults for their hard work in preparing this assembly. We hope you enjoyed it!

The last week of term is already upon us and we will be starting our Easter Celebrations.
Reception parents are invited fo attend the Spring service at the Friends Meeting House,
9am on Thursday. This is followed by our traditional Easter Hat Parade in the playground
(weather permitting) at approximately 10am. All parents are welcome. Please also join us for
hot cross buns and a drink after in the school hall.

On Monday next week, Reception are holding their Spring play and learn. This is an ideal
opportunity for Reception parents to join in with their child's learning.

Have fun making your Easter Bonnets this weekend|

Update
We are pleased to let you know that the suspected case of meningitis was confirmed to be a

virus rather than meningitis. However, it is easy fo confuse the symptoms of meningitis with
other childhood illnesses. Today your child has bought home a wallet sized card which
outiines common signs and symptoms of meningitis, which we hope parents find helpful, and
raises awareness of what to look out for. We are very grateful to our parent governor, Lisa
Godsal, and her contacts at the charity Meningitis Now’ for providing us with the cards for
parents, More information can be found at www.meningitisnow.orq
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REMINDER o 3¢

e
Easter Egg Hunt in the school playground on 9
Wednesday 28th March at 3.20pm. BN

Entry cost 50p. All children welcome!

AWARD ¥ | |
It will be non-uniform day on

Thursday 29th March

Donations will go fo the charity
Target Ovarian Cancer
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j Year 1 Playground Buddies 7:“‘
yi Y
T Owls - Isabelle & Rory e
Robins - Esther & Ronnie I
Swans - Erin & Hadley o

T VE VT YF V0 9 YTV VY VY Y VY VY Y ¥ T Y v 9 v e o v ol o ol v o v ol o o sl o o
;ﬁ%&%%&%&%&%&%&%&%&%@%&%%%&%&%&%M&
& This week we have said Happy Birthday to:
& ‘

;f: ‘ Larissa - Owls
& | Tiernan - Swans
& & Caitlin - Beech
RERARRARRARN AN R AR R R R R R R R
o e o e Fo fe e S S e e fr fe e e e A A e e A A e g A A e e v A e v
’ YOGA FOR BEGINNERS ‘7/1\?
pAY
FREE yoga taster class on Thursday 26th April '18, 6:30 to 8 pm at St Francis Youth & ¢
Community Centre, Sycamore Rd Bournville B30 2AA for anyone wanting to give yoga 7
a try - great for relaxation, building strength, increasing flexibility and well-being. Call ¥
Anju on 07977387473 for more information or to book a place. The free taster class
will be followed with an eight week course beginning Thursday 10th May '18. A
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Sabrina - Butterflies swﬁw
Kaelam - Ladybirds ki %"
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7i<  Asyoumay be aware, Carol the Manager of Woodlands Park Nursery is retiring after  3&

Wtz 30+years, We are sure there are many of you who would like to send a message or share a j,

7N memory with us so that we are able to make a book for her as a present. As thisisa  “I~
):( surprise and Carol has no idea we would like ali messages and memories to be sent o this «}‘:Q
g . email address by next week so that we can get started; Al
7N Woodlandspark.leaving@gmail.com. IS
):( Please don't forget it's a surprise so please don't tell Carol é}:{?
e : From Staff at Woodlands Park Nursery e
N _ 7~
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NB; Red shows a change from originally published date or a new event for vour diary

Date

Event

Time

Venue

Who's to attend

Monday 26 March

Reception Play & Learn

9,00am - 10.00am

Reception Parents Only

Wednesday 28 March

PTA Easter Egg Hunt

After School

School Playground

Whole Schoot

Thursday 29 March

Easter Service followed
by Easter Hat Parade
and refreshments back
at School

Mo School Uniform

9.00am ~ 10.30am

Friends Meeting House

Parents and Children

THURSDAY 29 MARCH (3.20PM) — CHILDREN FINISH FOR EASTER HOLIDAY

MONDAY 16 APRIL - SCHOOL REQPENS TO PUPILS

Monday 16 April

Robins Swimming
Lessons start

Every Monday
11.30am

Linden Road Swimming
Baths

Robins Children Only

Tuesday 1 May

Reception Trip to
Wonderland

Reception Chidren
Only




